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WAVERLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF THE LICENSING (GENERAL PURPOSES) SUB-COMMITTEE 
 2 APRIL 2015 

 
SUBMITTED TO THE LICENSING AND REGULATORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

28 MAY 2015 
 

(To be read in conjunction with the Agenda for the Meeting) 
 

Present 
 

Cllr Simon Inchbald (Chairman) 
Cllr Maurice Byham 

Cllr Carole King 

Cllr Elizabeth Cable (Substitute) 
 

Cllr Peter Isherwood 
(Substitute) 
 

Apologies  
Cllr Patricia Ellis and Cllr Tony Gordon-Smith 

 
 

35.  APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE AND SUBSTITUTIONS (Agenda item 2.)   
 

Apologies for absence had been received from Cllrs Patricia Ellis and Tony Gordon-
Smith.  Cllrs Elizabeth Cable and Peter Isherwood attended as substitutes. 
 

36.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST (Agenda item 3.)   
 

No interests were declared. 
 

37.  EXCLUSION OF PRESS AND PUBLIC (Agenda item 5.)   
 

RESOLVED that, pursuant to Procedure Rule 20 and in accordance with Section 
100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the press and public be 
excluded from the meeting during consideration of the following items 
on the grounds that it is likely, in view of the nature of the business to 
be transacted or the nature of the proceedings, that if members of the 
public were present during the items, there would be disclosure to 
them of exempt information (as defined by Section 100I of the Act) of 
the description specified in paragraph 1 of the revised Part 1 of 
Schedule 12A to the Act in respect of the following item: 

 
  Information relating to any individual (paragraph1) 
 

38.  REVIEW OF HACKNEY DRIVER'S LICENCE WITH REFERENCE TO A SERIOUS 
INCIDENT (Agenda item 6.)   

 
The driver attended the meeting to be interviewed by the Sub-Committee and to 
present his case.  He was accompanied by his wife and solicitor.  The driver 
confirmed that the agenda papers had been received and understood. 
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The driver’s solicitor informed the Sub-Committee that her client had pleaded Not 
Guilty at the Magistrates Court to the alleged offences and a trial session had been 
set for a later date to hear the case. 
 
In the light of questions over witness statements the driver’s solicitor invited the 
Sub-Committee to adjourn the hearing until after the trial session in the Magistrates 
Court. 
 
The Sub-Committee WITHDREW at 10.39 to consider whether to continue with the 
hearing or adjourn until after the trial session. 
 
Following the Sub-Committee’s deliberation the meeting RESUMED at 11.41.  The 
Council’s Legal Adviser had been asked to advise the Sub-Committee during their 
deliberation on the wording of their decision. 
 
RESOLVED that, in view of the fact that the Sub-Committee concluded that it 

would be premature to hear the matter at this time, it be adjourned 
until the next available Sub-Committee meeting following disposal of 
the charges. 

 
 
The meeting commenced at 10.24 am and concluded at 11.43 am 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 
 


